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Mass Times  

Monday to Friday - 8.30 a.m., 10 a.m.,                                                                                                                         
11 a.m., 12.45 p.m. and 5.45 p.m. 

Saturday - 8.30 a.m., 10 a.m., 11 a.m., 12.45 p.m.                                                                                                             
and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) - (Cantor & Organ)                                                         

Sunday - 9.30 a.m. (St. Mary’s Pro-Cathedral Girls’ Choir*)                                     
11 a.m. (The Palestrina Choir*), 12.45 p.m. (Cantor & Organ)                                                                
& 6.30 p.m. (Pro Nuova Music Group)  [*during choir term] 

Pro-Cathedral closes immediately after Evening Mass 

Confessions  

Monday to Friday - After 8.30 a.m. & 12.45 p.m. Mass 

Saturday - 11.30 a.m. to 12 noon & 1.15 to 2.15 p.m. 

Penitential Service last Saturday of each month at 
11.30 a.m.                                                                 

Italian Mass—second Sunday of every month at               
3 pm in Cathedral.  

Thank You - 25th/26th March - First Collection (Priests’) €1,250      Second Collection (Share) €780 

Congratulations  
to St Mary’s Pro-Cathedral Girls’ Choir 

along with their Director Blanaid Murphy 
who won a Gold Level Award at the  

Young Bohemia Music Festival in Prague.                    

last weekend.  

St. Michael the Archangel                 

Padre Pio Prayer Group                              

Tuesday 4th April 
 Mass at 5.45pm                                                                

here in St. Mary's Pro-Cathedral                                   
Followed by the rosary and                   

devotion to Padre Pio concluding 
with Adoration and Benediction of 

the Blessed Sacrament.                                                           
St. Pio of Pietrelcina, pray for us  Collection for St. Vincent de Paul Sunshine Fund 

will take place after all Masses next weekend. 

Pope Francis has personally chosen Dublin to be the 

host diocese for the World Meeting of Families from              

21-26 August 2018.  Planning for this great national and 

international celebration of faith is well underway. 

Hosting this important event requires an enormous 

amount of planning and funding.  

In this regard a second national collection 

will be held this weekend. Your support for this 

collection would be greatly appreciated. We take this 

opportunity to thank you for your support for last 

year’s first national collection.  

PALM SUNDAY OF THE LORD’S                       
PASSION - 9th April  

6 p.m. Vigil Saturday with Blessing of Palm.                

Cantor and Organ.  

9.30 a.m. Mass with Blessing of Palm.                             

St. Mary’s Pro-Cathedral Girls’ Choir 

11 a.m.  Mass - Blessing of Palm and Procession  

Principal Celebrant -                                                          
Archbishop Diarmuid Martin, D.D.                                       

The Palestrina Choir.   

12.45 p.m. Mass with 

Blessing of Palm.                      

Cantor and Organ.  

6.30 p.m. Mass with Blessing of Palm                                                                   

Pro Nuova Music Group. 


